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Thank you to everyone that donated chocolate and bottles for our upcoming fundraising evening.    

We really appreciate all your support.   

 

 

 

We hope you had a great weekend! 

   

 

 

 

Well Done to David, for 

his amazing Maths 

work, recognising odd 

and even numbers up to 

20. 

If you would like to share any news on the 

newsletter, please send photos etc to : 

newsletter@holly-

grove.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Our first Nibble and Natter group 

of this new academic year will be held on 

Tuesday 17th October from 1pm-3pm. 

.Everyone attending are welcome to bring in 

any snacks as a contribution and can you 

please come to the school reception and 

Shagufta will meet you there. 

We look forward to meeting you all. 

NIBBLE AND NATTER 

The school photographer will be with us in school on                    

Wednesday,18th October. 

Kai has done some fantastic 

PECS work and is now   

working at Phase III. 

Well Done Kai! 

Our Super Work! 

Our Bingo Night Fundraiser will take place this                

Friday, 20th October at Rose grove Unity.  See you there! 



 

Aisling’s Class - Alex 

Katie’s Class –Mason 

Samantha’s Class –Kai 

Laura’s Class – Hussain and Essa 

Rebecca’s Class-- Lucy 

Danielle/Connor’s Class –Dylan and David 

Julie’s Class - Lucas 

 Michael’s Class - Sofia 

Courtney’s Class - Scarlett 

Josh’s Class - Freddie 

  Alex’s Class - Katie 

Libby’s Class - Blake 

 

 

 

You can view all of our policies on the      

school website: 

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk  

                

 

 

 

Staff Children 

Aadam, Henry 

and Szymon 

Mon/Tue 16th/17th October -      Hairdresser  

Tue 17th October -             Nibble and Natter 

Wed 18th October -        School Photographs 

Friday 20th October-          Wear it pink Day 

                                         Fundraiser Evening 

                                        School closes for half term  

Mon, 30th October -             School Re-opens 

 

 

 

Join us to raise money 

to help fund Breast 

Cancer Research on   

Friday,20th October. 

Come to school,     

wearing pink and     

donate £1 to this    

amazing cause. 






